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| Leslie Bardal & André Fiola
FORGET! | I
Hearing Screening: I
|
I The second screening took place on November |4th. :
|
| Leslie Bardal has personally phoned those students needing referrals to the I
| audiologist in the new year. Appointments will be made in January at NES with 1
| parent attending. |
Christmas Concert I |
Please call her at 204-388-4861 if you have questions or updates about your |
I child's hearing. I
|
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Yo SAVE THE DATE

Z E Please save Wednesday, January 23rd for a fun night here at NES. We will be
ﬁ having a Movie Night for students and parents.

This night is designed to fundraise some money for the Springs of Relief Academy in
* Suna-Migori, Kenya. This is a small school that serves mostly kids who are *

orphans and who live on the street. This is an initiative led by our Team NOVA
* (our grade 4 student voice group).

é More information to follow at a later date.

Team NOVA
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HANOVER May you experience the love, joy
SCHOOL DIVISION and peace that is Christmas.

The Board of Trustees, Administration and Staff of the Hanover School Division
wish you and your loved ones a Merry Christmas and Happy New Year.




ISSUE 4

VOLUME 20,

Christmas basket
tickets are now for sale

1 for $2.
2 for $5
20 for $20

Tickets will be available +o
purchase at the Christmas
concert+ and in the school office.

The draw will be made on
December 1athMoun do ot need
+o be in attendance to win.

The school will contact you.
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We are actively looking for
new Spare Bus Drivers in our
school division.

W

W

o

CLZ@P This is a great casual part time
W job where you control the
AT amount you want to

) work. Hanover School

S Division Transportation

o Department provides all of the
? training you need to be a
w successful bus driver.

W

op  If you are interested please
S email rvarkentin@hsd.ca
CﬁP
W
W
W
W
W

for more information.
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News from the Music Department

Hello All!

The music room at NES has been bustling with energy as all Grade
[-4 students prepare for their performance of This is Me at our
December 7th assembly at 9:10am.

The grade 4’s have just finished an African drumming unit where
they all successfully played three different rhythms simultaneously
to create an African drumming piece.

The grade 3’s are about to begin a composer study on Peter
Tchaikovsky and his Nutcracker Ballet.

All grade | & 2 students are preparing for our Beary Merry Holiday
Christmas program, and they are beary excited to perform for all
of you.

We hope you all will make it out to our performances on
December 18th & 19th at 7:00pm at Niverville Community

Fellowship.

Mrs. Simcoe

An NES program featuring A Bear-y Merry Holiday

Dress Rehearsal: Tue. Dec. 18th, 2:00 pm

Performance:  Tue. Dec. 18th, 7:00 pm K2K, K4D, 1M, IR, 2A, 2C, 2K

Dress Rehearsal: Wed. Dec. 19th, 2:00 pm
Wed. Dec. 19th, 7:00 pm

Performance: KIK, K3D, IH, IRW 2H, 25

Thank you for bringing in your plastic bags.
NES collected 9090 bags!!
We will be collecting bags again in the spring.
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=0 PG News

I Basket Raffle and Bake Sale

MES PAC did not participate in Winterfest this year. Instead, we decided to do the popular basket
raffle and bake sale at the Christmas concerts this year.

You will be able to buy tickets for the baskets at the office during the day, and on each night of the
concert. Baked goodies will also be on sale at the concerts! (of course depending on supply for the
second night.)

If you are able to donate baking we would greatly appreciate it. Or, if you could donate your time
to work selling tickets, please contact us at nesparentcouncil@gmail.com to sign up.

The draw for the baskets will be made December 19 and the front office will contact all winners.

I Fundraising update

We want to thank all families who donated items for the Christmas basket raffle — without the
support from parents and school staff we would not have been able to hold this fundraiser.

We're excited to announce that the climbing wall that will be installed in the gym has been
purchased and it's on its way! We're hopeful that students will be able to start using it early in the

new-yaar.

We are looking at doing a read-a-thon fundraiser in February 2019 as this was one of our most
profitable fundrasiers. Watch for specific information in January.

I Hot Lunch Information

Only one hot lunch date this month, that's Subway on December 13.

Hot lunch ordering for the next session runs December 5 — 14, Absolutely no late orders will be
accepted.

If your child is absent on hot lunch days and you still want to get it, contact the FROMT OFFICE by
1lam to make arrangements. There will be no exceptions nor will late requests be filled. We are
unable to refund hot lunch money. With winter approaching, should hot lunch be cancelled due to
poor weather conditions, it will held over to the following Thursday and an email will be sent home.

I Did you know?

MES PAC meetings are open to anyone with children attending NES. We do not meet in December,
so the next meeting date is January 29, 2019.

I Holiday Treat

MES PAC will once again be treating staff and students to Menchie’'s frozen yogurt in December!
Last year was a huge hit and we're hoping for repeat!



